
 
Lance Totten  
Set Decorator 
 
As a second term candidate for the SDSA Board of 
Directors my goal is to take part in the growth and 
outreach of the organization by interacting with 
current members on both coasts, while recruiting new 
members in my region of the Southeast.   
 

If re-elected as a representative from Atlanta, I hope to increase the SDSA’s visibility in the 
Southeast, and also explore what the SDSA can do for its Southern members in this rapidly 
growing “third” production area. 
 
As a 30-year veteran of the Film and Television industry in Atlanta and a member of the SDSA 
since 2007, I believe I am poised to further the goals and development of the SDSA in this 
region, by guiding our future direction in a positive way. 
 
Thank you for considering me for a second term the Board! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lance Totten 
Set Decorator 
 


